Newsletter -
September 2021

Once again, summertime has zipped right by! Now it is back to school for all our
students and educators so we'd like to extend prayers and blessings to all of
you. This is also our planning time for OTRA. Our producers are working on
their 2022 schedules and getting things in place for all the great ropings to
come next season. As soon as dates are set, we'll post them on our website,
so feel free to check there for updates. We certainly appreciate all of you
ropers who continue to support our organization and we welcome anyone who
would like to join us for some great ropings!

All our best to all of you,
Tim & Whitney McCright
Original Team Roping, Inc

Thanks also to all sponors of OTRA - we are truly grateful for your contributions!
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